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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 1:17 PM
To: 'Fischer, Alexis N'
Cc: Lee, Nathan (nlee@craworld.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Chevron 90076 (RO427) Data Gap Work Plan Extension Approval

Alexis, 
Yes you are correct.  Geotracker has been updated to reflect the change in approach that was discussed in the meeting 
yesterday.  ACEH anticipates that work will incorporate requested scope of work changes and will also include additions 
to the scope of work that will fill LTCP data gaps as identified in the November 21, 2013 directive letter, and enable 
review under the LTCP.  This includes additional bores in the older dispenser areas (secondary source removal), 
collection of shallow soil for site COCs in source areas, evaluation of the need for soil vapor along the northern property 
line, and etc.  Should questions arise, please let me know. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Fischer, Alexis N [mailto:AFischer@chevron.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 12:29 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Lee, Nathan (nlee@craworld.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health 
Subject: RE: Chevron 90076 (RO427) Data Gap Work Plan Extension Approval 
 
Mark, 
 
Just to be clear, the response below provides approval to complete the work (with the additional borings) at the site 
referenced above. The August 1, 2014 date corresponds with our deadline to provide the site investigation report. 
 
Please respond to this e‐mail to confirm. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

Alexis N. Fischer  
Property Specialist  - Claims & Agreements - West  
Chevron's Environmental Management Company -  MBU 
6101 Bollinger Canyon Road 



2

San Ramon, Ca 94583  
Direct Line: (925)790-6441 / Cell: (925)786-3760 
AFischer@Chevron.com  
 
 
 

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]  
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 11:42 AM 
To: Fischer, Alexis N 
Cc: Lee, Nathan (nlee@craworld.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health 
Subject: Chevron 90076 (RO427) Data Gap Work Plan Extension Approval 
 
Alexis, 
Based on the discussion in our meeting of April 24, 2014, ACEH has extended the submittal date for the work plan 
addendum to August 1, 2014.  As provided in the meeting, older as-built site plans have been located that indicate that 
former dispenser islands extended further to the south and the east than the current configuration.  The older configuration 
may address several contaminant distribution data gaps at the site.  CRA will install additional bores to investigate these 
areas in the pending investigation. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


